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Hi my name is Stephanie Ayhan. I am asking you to please oppose SB 1530.  There are too
many homeless people in Oregon.  If this bill passes, there will be many more!!! Our family
business will go out of business.  We have been barely making ends meet with all the taxes
and overhead fees that come with owning a business. We CANNOT afford to pay any more
taxes.  We have a family of 6. Our business is our only source of income.  Please vote no on
SB1530.

Thank you,
Stephanie Aayhan
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